
First  meeting  of  Douglas
sewer board set
Douglas County Lake Tahoe Sewer Authority will meet for the
first time on Oct. 11.

One of the board’s first tasks will be to appoint a fifth
member, who is supposed to represent the Stateline business
community.

The  four  sitting  members  are  county  Commissioner  Nancy
McDermid,  Round  Hill  General  Improvement  District  trustee
Wesley  Rice,  Kingsbury  GID  trustee  Darya  Vogt  and  Tahoe-
Douglas Sewer District trustee Grant Thompson.

This board was created by the Nevada Legislature after the
Douglas County Sewer District No. 1 was forced to disband
because the former board violated the Nevada election and open
meeting laws.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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